
9th November 2023

Dear Parent/Carer of pupils in Angelou,

FromMonday 20th November 2023Miss Bustin will take over as Angelou class

teacher.

From nextMondayMiss Bustin will work alongsideMrs Burton to get to know the

children, their routines and the classroom.

OnMonday 20th NovemberMiss Bustin will take over as permanent class teacher.

Mrs Burton is moving to another role within our school.

Mr Harrison will continue providing support in Angelou.

If you have any questions, please ask the class teacher or email
office@fulbridgeacademy.co.uk

Kind regards,

Mr L Angier

Vice Principal




